January 4, 2019

Charlene Jones

Tanesha Marie Jones Foundation
PO Box 1151

Lansdowne, PA 19050

Dear Charlene,
On behalf of our Oncology Social Workers, I would like to express our sincere appreciation
of the generous support you provided our patients and families during the 2018 holiday

season!

Because of the partnership and support from organizations like yours, our families were
able to have a joyous holiday season.

We know that it is no easy task in coordinating such an impactful level of support, so we
would like to thank you and your volunteers for their fantastic efforts.

We are so appreciative of our partnership, because we know that the holidays would not be
the same for our oncology families without you. We hope to continue to partner with you in

the coming year.

Wishing you a happy and healthy New Year!

ss Nambudiri
Patient Resource Navigator
Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia
Onconavigator@email.chop.edu

. Children’s Hospital
of Philadelphia”

3401 Civie Center Blvd. » Philuadelphia, PA 19104 « 215-590-1000 » (hop edu




